
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21st November 2023 
 

Dear parents, carers and children in year 7 
 

Year 7 Wellbeing Welcome Evening – Tuesday 5th December 2023, 5pm-6pm 
 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Wellbeing Welcome Evening – Tuesday 5th 
December 2023, 5pm until 6pm in our Lakeside Hall. 
 
This invitation is open to all parents, carers and students in year 7 as they start their journey 
with us here at Kirk Hallam Community Academy. 
 
This informal evening will help parents and carers with the questions that they may have 
regarding all aspects of their child’s wellbeing, both inside and outside of school. There will 
be refreshments available and activities on offer.  
 
We are delighted to be joined by external speakers including Changing Lives and the School 
Nurse, and you will be able to meet members of our Children's Services Team.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
If you would like to attend, please CLICK HERE to let us know.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the main school office on 0115 
930 1522 or email office@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

            
Mr C Harrison-Hill  Miss M Cassidy       
Wellbeing Leader   Assistant Headteacher     

Hear from external speakers 
Changing Lives  

 

Learn techniques and tips to 
manage your own wellbeing 

Speak to our Children’s 
Services Team about support 

in- school 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOMNFXZsWPdLltpau-1KcIhUMFU0RDFDWkxMQkc3VEhMMkk3VjZMR1FDRy4u
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